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PORTOLA CITY COUNCIL 
SPECIAL MEETING 
JANUARY 28, 2013 

8:00 A.M. 
  

 
CALL TO ORDER 

Mayor Larrieu called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m.  
 

 
ROLL CALL 

Councilmembers Gault, Mark, Mayor Pro Tem Oels and Mayor Larrieu responded to the roll 
call. City Manager Leslie Tigan was also in attendance.  
 

 
PUBLIC COMMENT 

There were no comments from the public.  
 

 
ORDER OF BUSINESS 

A. 
 

City Council Vacancy 

The City Council reviewed six questions presented by Councilmember Gault and three presented 
supplied by Sunrise Mobile Home Park owners Michelle and Brad Bauer and considered which 
questions they should be asked of the four Councilmember candidates.  When reviewing the 
questions from the Bauer’s the Council discussed revising the wording of the question relating to 
the Fire Department, they also thought the question regarding attracting business to Portola was 
included in the six questions prepared by Councilmember Gault. 
 
After a brief discussion it was the consensus of the Council to use the six questions from 
Councilmember Gault, the question from the Bauer’s regarding the City Manager selection 
process and to use the following question relating to the Fire Department;  “What is your vision 
of the Fire Department and their relationship with the citizens?” for a total of eight questions.   
 
Councilmember Mark thanked everyone for attending. 
 
Portola resident Larry Douglas thanked Councilmember Mark for meeting with each of the 
candidates prior to the last meeting.   
 

 
ADJOURNMENT 

There being no further business to discuss Mayor Larrieu adjourned the meeting at 8:15 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
Leslie Tigan, CMC 
City Clerk 
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